
October Snippets! 

office@stmarysbc.bhcet.org.uk 

 

Our Trust Virtues 

( Please see the additional A4  poster I have attached with further 
information about each Virtue)  

Our Trust Virtues are  weaved into all areas of our curriculum, and 
everything we do here at St Mary’s. It is important that as we 
teach the virtues to our children that they have a good understand-
ing of the vocabulary as well as  what that looks like in themselves, 
in  

others, in our school. Here are the 7 Virtues that we promote and 
celebrate as a school community: 

 Respect 

 Responsibility 

 Justice 

 Compassion 

 Self Belief 

 Resilience 

 Honesty            

 Confidence 

 

We will also start sharing each Virtue that we are focussing on– 
linking also to our liturgical year, on our weekly newsletters. Have 
that conversation with your child… can they tell you the Virtue we 
have been exploring in school and more importantly, do they know 
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‘We are journeying together through Ordinary Time’ 

Thank you to everybody who 
came along to see the wonder-
ful work, each of our classes 
and also after school clubs 
created as part of Black His-
tory month. There is  a wealth 
of pictures for you to view on 
our Around School section of 
the website, but here are a 
few also, just in case you’ve 
not had a chance to look yet… 
well done everybody, some 
fantastic work… 

 

 

Holy Communion 2023 

 

This year we have 4 children from St Mary’s making 
their First Holy Communion.  

Please pray for Alfie, Amber, Robbie and Tomask as they begin 
their journey in preparation. 

Pray also for Max, Eleanor and Amelia who will be making their First 
Holy Communion at St Osmund’s Parish in Gainford. 

First Holy Communion Mass is on Saturday 10th June 1pm 

Thank you to Father Thomas for giving up some of his time to christen 
baby Rosie Anne, from our Robins class! The children enjoyed their vis-
it to church and they also enjoyed learning about Baptism, signs and 
symbols of Baptism and why we are baptised when we are a baby. Mrs T 
said they had lots of interesting questions. 

Well done boys and girls and thank you again Father Thomas. 

 

Save the Date! 

St Mary’s Parish and School 
Fair will be on Saturday 10th 
December 10-2pm here in the 

school hall. 

There is also a planning meeting 
on the 16th November 4pm, in 

school if you would like to come 
along and get involved! 

We would love to see you. 

 

 


